
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

INSURANCE COMMISSION
1 071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

22 April20L9

ADVISORY
Please be advised that work in the lnsurance Commission (lC) is
suspended on Friday, 25 April 20L9, in celebration of ICEWA's 27th
Founding Anniversary.

However, note that on said date, certain Divisions rendering frontline
services shall remain operational. Normal office operations shall

resume on 29 April 20L9.

Please be guided accordingly.
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